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Upper Sandusky CLC Council 86 held a bake sale at Our 
Lady of Consolation School's Christmas craft show. All 
proceeds are donated to the elementary school. Thank-you 
to everyone that donated and purchased baked goods.

Christmas Crafts & Snacks!

Upper Sandusky CLC council joined with the Upper 
Sandusky KofC to host the children's Christmas party at 
the KofC. 

Santa was joined by CLC Council's Elf, Cookie Davidson, 
and members Adalee and Cashden Wagner.

Transfiguration of the Lord's parish priest, Father Savio, 
also joined in the Christmas party festivities. Thank-you to 
everyone that attended and donated in any way. A meal 
was served and the children were given goodie bags with 
candy, fruit, crayons and coloring books.

A Visit With Santa



Koffee With Kathi

Fairy’s Facts

Hello Friends!!

As we end another year, let's reflect on "the good, the bad, 
and the blessings."

I am always excited to welcome the end of one year and the 
beginning of the next.  The past brought us a new birth, a 
couple of engagement rings, and so many other blessings.  
With 2025 heading this way, we will be watching our 
grandbaby continue to thrive through God's grace and plan 
two weddings.  So much to be excited about.  I know this 
does not come as easily as it looks on paper.  This will all 
bring its own challenges...."the good, the bad, and the 
blessings."

I want to personally thank you all for your continued 
support with CLC and its employees.  It is only with your 
support that we continue to thrive.  

May 2025 bring you "the good, the bad, and the blessings."

Welcome to 2025. As I was preparing this article I wanted 
to find information on the New Year, 2025. I discovered 
that the Catholic Church has declared 2025 a Jubilee Year. 
A jubilee year is a year of hope and debt forgiveness that 
occurs every 25 years. The theme for 2025 is "Pilgrims of 
Hope". The Vatican's logo for the Jubilee Year depicts 
people from around the world holding onto a cross, with 
waves below to symbolize the challenges of life's journey. 

With all that is going on in the world today the world’s  
challenges are huge. I hope that each of us continue to 
have hope and meet each of our challenges as the new year 
progresses. I also pray that peace will come to the 
struggling countries around the world.

I would like to thank all CLC members for representing 
CLC throughout the year while volunteering and donating 
to many charities. Part of being a Fraternal organization is 
giving to our families, churches, schools and community 
organizations. I am a firm believer that the more we give 
the more we receive. Thank-you for your donations and 
please include them as you report your volunteer hours. 
You may report your hours at theclc.org.

The Board, staff and I wish everyone a Happy, Safe, 
Prosperous and Healthy New Year. 

Tis The Season!
Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year from Council #84 
in Landeck, Ohio!

May the coming year bring you boundless opportunities, growth, and memorable moments. 


